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           Special Meeting
April 2, 2018
Final Approved
Township Board Members Present:
 

Bob Cummings 
         Bob Schuldt                    Tom Tornstrom
                                           Dan Brodigan 

         William Beckman 
                   
Larry Hafner
 
         Karen Schuldt
                 
Chairman Bob Cummings called the April 2nd Special meeting to order at 8:40 PM for the sole purpose of “The La Crescent Township Board is proposing to repeal all local zoning control ordinances and turn over all zoning control in the township to Houston County and the applicable County Zoning Control Ordinances, Rules and Regulation. 
Chairman Cummings opened the floor for public comment.   Several residences spoke their opinion.   Chairman closed public comment.

Discussion was held by the board members present.  All board members spoke in favor of turning over local authority of the zoning to the County.

Bill Beckman made a motion to turn the zoning over to the County, Dan Brodigan seconded, motion carried unanimously.
Bob Schuldt made a motion adjourn at 8:49pm, Dan Brodigan seconded, motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted, Karen Schuldt, La Crescent Township Clerk
